
   
God's Word Produces God's Faith 

God gives to us through His Word. Without the Bible, mankind can never receive anything from God. 
Let's look at some Scriptures that bear this out. 

Psalm 107:19-20 KJV Then they cry unto the Lord in their trouble, and He saveth them out of their 
distresses. 
[20] He sent His Word, and healed them, and delivered them from their destructions.

Proverbs 4:20-22 KJV My son, attend to my words; incline thine ear unto my sayings. [21] Let them 
not depart from thine eyes; keep them in the midst of thine heart. [22] For they are life unto those that 
find them, and health to all their flesh.

Matthew 4:4 KJV But He answered and said, It is written, Man shall not live by bread alone, but by 
every word that proceedeth out of the mouth of God.

Now when Jesus said that man shall live by every word that proceeds out of the mouth of God, He is 
really saying that we live by what the Word produces. The Word of God produces faith. 

Romans 10:17 KJV  So then faith cometh by hearing, and hearing by the word of God.

Now, notice how many times the Word says the just shall live by faith… 

Habakkuk 2:4 KJV Behold, his soul which is lifted up is not upright in him: but the just shall live by his 
faith.

Romans 1:17 KJV For therein is the righteousness of God revealed from faith to faith: as it is written, 
The just shall live by faith.

Galatians 2:20 KJV I am crucified with Christ: nevertheless I live; yet not I, but Christ liveth in me: and 
the life which I now live in the flesh I live by the faith of the Son of God, who loved me, and gave 
Himself for me.

Galatians 3:11 KJV But that no man is justified by the law in the sight of God, it is evident: for, The just 
shall live by faith.

Hebrews 10:38 KJV Now the just shall live by faith: but if any man draw back, my soul shall have no 
pleasure in him.

Living by faith is living on what is produced by faith that is based on the Word of God. Faith extracts 
from the Word of God the desires of God and mankind. Words can put a person to death and words 
can raise them from the dead. 

Proverbs 18:21 KJV Death and life are in the power of the tongue: and they that love it shall eat the 
fruit thereof.

John 11:43-44 KJV And when He thus had spoken, He cried with a loud voice, Lazarus, come forth. 
[44] And he that was dead came forth, bound hand and foot with graveclothes: and his face was 
bound about with a napkin. Jesus saith unto them, Loose him, and let him go.

Faith in God's Words, acted on, will give a person a life full of the blessings of the Lord. Remember 
that we work hours to get money to buy things. Work in the Word of God, let the faith of God arise in 
your heart, and you can receive anything that God has promised you. 
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Love you, 
Pastor Paul


